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8th December 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
  
As the temperature begins to drop outside, we have made our plans in the event of snow. 
  
Our default stance on snow, is that school will be open unless we feel it is not possible to open. A 
decision will be made by 7.30am on the morning and a message sent to parents if we are closed. If 
you do not receive a message, then we are open as usual. We will contact the local radio stations 
Black Country Radio, Free Radio (Black Country) and Heart.   
  
If we have to close, all pupils in years 1-6 will be set work on Google Classroom. Reception pupils will 
have work set on Tapestry. Pupils are used to using Google Classroom for their weekly homework, 
and it was used during Covid lockdowns. Pupils' work will be loaded for the day, keeping them as 
much as possible to timetable. Pupils need to upload and submit work which their teacher will mark 
by the end of the day.  
  
If you need any help with login information or technical support, please contact:  
info@hurst-hill.dudley.sch.uk.  
  
Kindest regards 
  
Mrs R Keen 
Executive Headteacher 
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